Cespedes, Christopher

From: City of Ann Arbor Transportation Commission
Sent: Friday, June 16, 2023 11:12 AM

To: Cespedes, Christopher

Subject: FW: City of Ann Arbor Earhart Road 2023 Project

From: City of Ann Arbor Transportation Commission <xxxxxxxx@a2gov.org>
Sent: Tuesday, May 23, 2023 9:07 AM

To: Patricia Jackson <xxxxxxxx@yahoo.com>

Cc: City of Ann Arbor Transportation Commission <xxxxxxxx@a2gov.org>
Subject: RE: City of Ann Arbor Earhart Road 2023 Project

Good afternoon Patricia,

Thank you for contacting the City of Ann Arbor Transportation Commission. Your concerns will be provided as a
communication item on the June 21st Commission Agenda.

Your message has been forwarded too transportation staff, so that they are also aware of your comments and may respond
separately.

From: Patricia Jackson <xxxxxxxx@yahoo.com>

Sent: Monday, May 22, 2023 3:25 PM

To: Bayley, Nicholas <xxxxxxxx@a2gov.org>; Rita Ross <xxxxxxxx@comcast.net>; Ralph Marcus <xxxxxxxx@aol.com>;
City of Ann Arbor Transportation Commission <xxxxxxxx@a2gov.org>

Subject: City of Ann Arbor Earhart Road 2023 Project

As a resident since 2003 at Earhart Village condominiums, | would like to express my concerns about the above
referenced project being planned by the City of Ann Arbor Planning Commission. We have been informed by the
commission that this project, scheduled to be underway sometime the summer of 2023, will involve closing all lanes of
Earhart Road, with the exception of one northbound lane, for all traffic during construction. Earhart Village
Condominiums are located on semicircular Greenhills Drive and Earhart Road with no other roadway entrance or exits
available. In addition, within the proposed construction zone, there are other subdivisions,

elementary schools, Greenhills private school and Glacier Hills retirement and convalescence center accessed by Earhart
Road. Furthermore, Earhart Road is a major connection route between Geddes and Plymouth Road with off/on ramp
traffic from north and southbound US23, also being heavily utilized by the employees of University of Michigan, UMHS,
Concordia and WCC. Under the proposed city plan, how can emergency response vehicles possibly provide life

saving emergency services during construction, as needed by the residents of Earhart Village Condominiums and other
subdivisions, students/employees of educational institutions, and medical/support staff commuting to and from

As this project has a summer 2023 anticipated start date, please consider these concerns and give your timely attention
to this matter.

Patricia A. Jackson

Resident and member of Earhart Village Board of Directors
xxxx Greenhills Drive

Ann Arbor, M| 48105

(734) 649-xxxx



Sent from Yahoo Mail for iPad




